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We do not need LD 2883. The Yellow Flag Laws in existence suffice. Maine ranks 
high on the list for gun safety and your efforts would be better directed towards other 
issues such as providing better mental health care for those in need, enabling police to
enforce the existing laws, cleaning up the homeless problems spreading throughout 
the State, and providing access for wildlife through and within the excessive number 
of solar plants that have disgraced the Maine countryside.


